
AGL | Perth Energy  

T  08 9420 0300 Level 24, Forrest Centre  
221 St Georges Terrace 

 Perth, WA 6000 
perthenergy.com.au PO Box 7971, Cloisters Square 
 WA 6850 

 





  
  
  
  
  

 
 
 

 

Consultation Question 5: 

Do stakeholders support retaining the current System restart cost allocation method? 

Yes 

 

Consultation Question 6: 

Do stakeholders support retaining the current NCESS cost allocation method and to review this 

once a number of NCESS has been procured? 

Yes, we support retention of the current allocation process.  As with question 2, we support 

reviewing this based on experience but would not support significant changes to cost allocation 

unless there is sufficient time to notify customers. 

 

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 

p.peake@perthenergy.com.au or on 0437 209 972.  This submission may be made public. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Patrick Peake 

Senior Manager WA EMR 

m: 0437 209 972 

e: p.peake@perthenergy.com.au 

I am based in the Perth Office and work Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
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